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Kate's Cove Subdivision Final Plat
Details:  The applicant, Kate's Close, LLC, submitted for final plat approval from the City. The project
was approved with conditions on September 26, 2006, and was known at the time as Brady Road
Subdivision.
Presenter:  Robert Maul, Planning Manager
Recommended Action: This item will be placed on the May 2, 2016 Regular Meeting Agenda for
Council's consideration.
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